
 
NYCNCC FY21 Board Performance Evaluation 

 

Staff prepared a self-evaluation survey for the NYCNCC Governing Board of Directors, which the 

NYCNCC Governing Board of Directors reviewed and approved on Ju ly 15, 2021. The survey 

was subsequently distributed electronically to the NYCNCC Governing Board of Directors. 2 out 

of 8 Members of the Governing Board of Directors completed the survey (20%). 


